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The following is the compendium of coordination comments and responses for the sponsor ballot and recirculation of P802.11j.

Responses with comments were received from SCC14 (Quantities, Units, & Letter Symbols) and IEEE Standards Editorial Staff on the sponsor ballot of D1.5 only.  Response without comments was received from SCC10 (IEEE Dictionary) on the reirculation of D1.6
From SCC14:

# Ballot/Comment Data for 0000756 (P802.11j)

# Submitted Wed Jun  9 12:23:20 EDT 2004

# Type: comment

# Record Number: 00001002

ballot_code = 0000756

form_type = comment

ieee_number = 00001002

name = John T. Scott

email = john..scott@physics.org

phone = 973-748-1399

fax = 973-748-7074

org = IEEE SCC14

page = general

line = 

subclause = 

comment_type = Coordination

comment = 1) Care will be needed at the final edit stage to ensure that quantity symbols -- such n(sub ch) are set in italic type.
2) We are a little concerned about the use of the symbol for decibel, dB, with added letters. If the decibel in use needs to be differentiated from others (such as, with a specified base level) such additions are OK. But dBm, which is used liberally throughout the draft, seems to mean "minimum modulation sensitivity" or similar. Presumably it is measured in the same decibels as all sensitivity. Your usage would be equivalent to measuring mass in kg  and claiming that the minimum mass is kgm.    

suggested_remedy = 

Response to SCC14 from Comment Resolution Group:
dBm is used correctly and in accordance to IEEE style manual section 14.3.1 and ANSI 260.1-1993 as a reference to mW.  B is properly capitalized per reference to proper name of Alexander Graham Bell.

From IEEE Editorial:
FROM: Michelle Turner

DATE: 18 June 2004

RE: Editorial review of P802.11j/D1.5
Upon editorial review of IEEE P802.11j/D1.5, I have the following comments.

At the time of RevCom submittal please remember to supply a separate electronic file for each graphic in TIFF, GIF, EPS, or WMF formats. At this same time, please be sure to supply a list of names and email addresses for all members of the working group. This will ensure that each member gets a complimentary copy of the standard upon publication.  

Response to IEEE Editorial from Comment Resolution Group:
Separate files have been submitted for each graphic in appropriate format.  List of names are available to IEEE editiorial.
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